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Greetings,                                                                                           December 2021   
 
The Fold had their annual school graduation ceremony. They worked hard this year, to make up for 
lost time, due to COVID. 
 

 
 
Not long after the school graduation, the annual Christmas party was held for the children and staff. 
Lots of gifts, good food and games. If you would like to see a video of the party, you can follow this 
link: 
https://www.facebook.com/322154885383704/videos/360344572509136 
 

 

 
 
 



 
The children have all returned to their family members for the holiday break. Please keep all the 
children in your prayers. This is the longest school break they have each year and isn’t always in their 
best interest to be gone so long. 
 
Paul and Micky have been back in the USA for almost two years. In that time, both of their mothers 
have passed. Paul’s mom died in June 2020 and Micky’s mom passed away 22 October 2021.  
Paul’s mom was a supporter of The Fold and told everyone she knew about what was happening at 
The Fold. She was also a prayer warrior for The Fold. Micky’s mom had dementia. She was 
surrounded by her children in the days before she passed, and when she died. Micky’s mom made 
three mission trips to South Africa, helped sponsor the chicken coop project, and fundraised in the 
U.S. through craft projects and trivia nights. We will miss her devotion to this initiative. She left The 
Fold a large donation in her will. At some point in the future, the community hall, that we had dreamed 
of, will be built in her honor. If you would like to make a donation in memory of either of them, or your 
own parents, please visit this website: https://www.thefold-sa.org/give 
 
New Road Missions Inc has been posting weekly videos in regards to The Fold and FASA. If you are 
interested, here is the link for the video posted the first week: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NidTzhpq2q8 
 
 
Praises: Our children and staff are all in good health. Another successful school year completed. 
    
Prayer requests:  Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety from the virus 
and an end to the virus worldwide. Pray for these children to be safe during the school break!  
 
 
God bless,     
Paul and Micky Prince   
 
 
  


